
 

 

St Mary’s Primary   
A Child Safe School 

Protecting the safety and wellbeing of children enrolled at St Mary’s Primary 
is our highest priority. Families put their trust in the Leadership, staff,         
volunteers and external providers to keep their children safe as they learn. 
We know children learn best when they are in a safe and supportive           
environment. 

Sharna Byrne is our Child Safety Officer. Please phone the school office on 5775 2670 if you need 
to contact her.


